

Unfortunately we had to cancel our Open Night in November because of rain and flooding.  We were all so disappointed as our demonstrator was to have been John Dalton, everyone’s favourite.  Hopefully we will be able to have John soon instead at our flower club.

Our December meeting was our Christmas lunch at Eden Golf Club.  19 members had a superb 3 course meal plus tea coffee mince pies and crackers, and was enjoyed by all.
Christmas wishes were exchanged and we were reminded that our next meeting on Wednesday 17th January is a demonstration by Edna Graham entitled ‘Spring is Coming’.  Friends and neighbours are all very welcome to join us.
	
